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13th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers/Grandparents 
 

Family Learning: KS1 “Introduction to Number” 3 Week Course  
Tuesday 8th, Tuesday 15th and Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

 

Would you like to have the opportunity to work with your child in school?    
Do you know how to make maths learning fun at home? 
 
We have booked the family learning tutors from Halton Borough Council to run a 3 week course 
“KS1 Introduction to Number” here at school. 
 
The sessions will take place every Tuesday morning from 9.00am to 11.00am for 3 weeks 
on Tuesday 8th, Tuesday 15th and Tuesday 22nd November. 
 
You don’t need any prior experience or skills, just an interest in finding out how to make number 
learning at home more fun.  Please note you need to be able to attend all of the sessions. 
 
During the sessions the tutors will: 
 

• Introduce basic number skills required within the curriculum 

• Make simple resources to support your child 

• Investigate ways to encourage maths learning at home 

• Suggest simple ideas to try at home to support your child’s mathematical development 

• Play games that can reinforce skills and knowledge in number 
 
These sessions are a great opportunity to find out about the focus on number skills in today’s 
education system, and also to meet and chat with other parents/carers from school.  
Refreshments will be provided and the children will join in for the last 25 minutes of each session 
to work on an activity with parent/carers. 
 
Please note spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  
Unfortunately we are not able to offer a crèche facility and therefore cannot accommodate 
younger siblings in the sessions. 
 
If you would like to attend please login to the School Gateway and book a place using the 
‘Clubs’ option.  Bookings are open now.  
 
If you are unable to book online or are having difficulty with the School Gateway please contact 
the office for support. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss E Jackson, Headteacher   
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